
JOIN THE WI DISABILITY VOTE COALITION 

School Board Elections Matter:  
Why You Need to Vote in Local Elections  

March 6, 2023 | 6:00 – 7:15 pm | Zoom Presentation 
Many Wisconsin communities will vote for school board members in 
the April 4th election. School Boards have a major impact on a 
community. Learn about the important role of school boards from our 
panel of school board members who are parents of children with 
disabilities. You will also receive resources and be better prepared to 
vote April 4th!  

Registration (required): https://bit.ly/DVCSchoolBoardsMatter  

Captioning will be provided. To request ASL Interpreters or other 
accommodations, please register ASAP and include that on your request.  
 

For voting assistance call the Disability 
Rights WI Voter Hotline: 1-844-347-8683 

or email us at info@disabilityvote.org 

www.disabilityvote.org 

Moderated by: Heather DuBois Bourenane, Executive Director, WI Public Education Network 

School Board Panel Members 
 

Tara Brzezinski Carla  
Pennington-Cross 

Edward Ruffalo Mary Swifka 
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